Big Spell 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our ongoing commitment to the promotion of phonics for improving reading and spelling,
Engayne School are proud to announce our thirteenth Big Spell event!

Big Spell is a sponsored spelling event which also aims to raise some money through the children’s
commitment to learning a given list of words.

Any money raised will be used to purchase reading resources in the school. Money raised will
continue to support our online home reading scheme to further the children's reading at home as
well as support our class and school libraries. A nominated school charity will also be supported from
the funds raised.

You can help your child by...

¢ Encouraging your child to use the methods they employ each week to spell words in their list.

¢ If your child is very young they should just sound out the words c-a-t etc.

Please remember: Stick to family and friends for sponsors and do NOT approach strangers.

The spelling event will take place during the week of June 17th. Year Six will be tested on their
spellings on FRI 10th JUNEth June prior to PGL. The children will be given their spellings to learn on
Monday 3rd June. All pupils will participate in the class contests. Finalists from Key Stage 2 will be
selected to enter a school “Spelling Bee” competition which will take place in phase assemblies in
the first week of July.

Thank you in advance for your support of this event.

Yours Sincerely

Miss Burke, Miss Bamrah and Mrs Wyman



